12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA
Phone: (028) 3026 2175

Dear parents,

In the midst of what continues to be such a worrying time | wish joyful Easter greetings to you and your
families. | deeply regret that we are not able to be in school with the children during Holy Week, Mrs Bennett
and her team always celebrate Easter with the boys and girls in such a lovely way.

| draw your attention to the following sections on the Website:

1. Section: Learning From Home/ Family Activities:

A)STEM Challenges At Home- Enjoy!

B) Recycled Art.

2. Section: Learning From Home/ Coronavirus & Us- lots of publications here to read if family stress is starting
to build.

A) Notice from St Vincent De Paul- please contact if struggling financially.

B) CYPSP Family Support Covid 19- this signposts a range of support services for families who are struggling
with a wide range of family issues.

3. Relax Kids- Week 3 post.

4.A Message From Home- Thank you for all your lovely posts. They are delightful, keep them coming.

My warmest regards to you all . | have requested a Mass to be celebrated tomorrow ( Thursday) for the safety
and intentions of you, your children and wider families and all our school staff.
Yours appreciatively,

Mrs Monaghan

Principal: Mrs M Monaghan MEd (Educational Management) PQHNI
E-mail: mmonaghan771@c2kni.net



